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& Announcements 

Thank you for choosing Shady Park!

New Community Manager
We are pleased to announce that Leesha Dewit will be starting on November 5th, 2018 as 
Shady Park’s new Community Manager. Please welcome Leesha, she is looking forward to 
meeting the residents and serving the community.

Regarding Trash and Yard Waste
• Bulk Pick Up: Bulk pick up can be arranged directly with Waste Industries by calling 
  866-758-7274.  The Residents are required to pay up front and schedule the pick up.

• Yard Waste: As a friendly reminder, yard waste will only be collected if it is placed in brown
  paper refuse bags that can obtained at any hardware store. Please do not place yard waste 
  in piles, or in any color plastic bags – they will not be picked up.

• Leaves: The leaf process will remain the same for each phase.

• Christmas & New Year Holiday Service Schedule: Since Christmas and New Years are 
  on both on Tuesdays (the regularly scheduled pick up day) the trash will be picked up the next 
  day on Wednesday. 

• Questions?: If you have questions or concerns please contact the Shady Park community 
  office. Please leave a message if someone does not answer the phone and someone will get
  back with you.

   


